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Wed 3rd May 

Netball 

PSSA Knockout 

 

Thurs 4th May 

Legends 7’s 

 

Fri 5th May 

District Cross 

Country 

 

Tues 9th May 

NAPLAN 

Language  

Conventions & 

Writing 

 

Wed 10th May 

NAPLAN 

Reading 

 

Thur 11th May 

NAPLAN 

Numeracy 

 

Mon 15th May 

Bookclub  

orders are due 

 

Tues 30th May 

Adamriginal 

Performs 

 

Diary 
Welcome to Term 2 Week 2. Quite an action packed week for staff and students alike! 

We began the week with Izzy, Lacey, Jaynarleeya, Angus, Mitchell, Daniel, Jaiye, Richie 

and Tarran heading over to Toormina for the MNC Touch Footy Trials with Mr Freebairn 

and Miss Wesley. 

Yesterday I headed over to Coffs Harbour for the first of several LMBR meetings. NSW 

schools are going through a huge change to their financial management structures and 

the new systems involved are quite complicated. It will be a very busy few months indeed 

as Anne, Leanne and I are brought up to speed on just what will be involved in running 

the new system within our school environment. The new systems become active in Sep-

tember this year. 

On Wednesday, our Open Girls Netball team will be heading over to Vost Park in Coffs 

Harbour to contest the first 2 rounds of the State Knockout. Mrs Bekis and Cass have the 

girls primed and ready to go. 

On Thursday we have about 30 students heading over to Geoff King Motors Oval in Coffs 

Harbour for the NRL Legend 7’s Day. This day involves boys tackle teams from Stage 2 and 

Stage 3 and also an Open Girls League Tag team. We have been training the house down 

at recess and all of the students involved have met our classroom and engagement crite-

ria. They should be proud of their efforts and dedication so far this year and this day is a 

great reward for their endeavours. 

Friday is our District Cross Country in Bowraville. By all accounts we had a great turn out 

on Friday at school for our school Cross Country. Those students who made a genuine 

effort to run our course and are keen to take on the Bowraville challenge will be travelling 

over to Bowra with Mr Heward and Mrs Smith. The District Cross Country is always a 

great day and I am sure that our cross country athletes are preparing to put their best 

foot forward. Naturally, selection in this team is not just about where you came on the 

day. It is all about how you are engaging in your learning right across all aspects of your 

school day. Students should take great pride in their selection as it is a reflection of their 

wonderful efforts in the classroom, the playground and over the cross country course. 

Thanks to Mr Heward and his team for their wonderful organisation on the day and con-

gratulations to all involved. 

I was extremely proud of our whole school on Tuesday as we paused to acknowledge  

ANZAC Day in our whole school assembly. Mrs Baker ran the assembly and all students 

involved showed great respect for those men and women in our defence forces both past 

and present. 



PARENT ONLI NE PAYM ENTS (POP) 

Just a reminder that it is now possible for parents to make online payments to the school via a secure payment 

page hosted by Westpac.  Payments can be made using either a Visa or MasterCard credit or debit card, and can 

be made via computer, tablet or mobile phone. 

Items that can be paid include voluntary school contributions, subject contributions, excursions, sales to students 

and creative and practical arts activities (these include band, drama and dance). There is also a category called 

'Other' for items not covered in the previous headings. 'Other' can also be used to make several payments for the 

one student. 

The payment page is accessed from the front page of the schools website by selecting $ Make a payment. When 

you access $ Make a payment you must enter: the students name, class and reference number  OR name and date 

of birth. 

These details are entered each time you make a payment as student information is not held within the pay-

ment system. There is also the option to enter the Student Registration Number and Invoice number if you are 

aware of them. These are optional fields. 

This is a secure payment system hosted by Westpac to ensure that your credit/debit card details are cap-

tured in a secure manner. These details are not passed back to the school. 

You have the ability to check and change any details of the payment before the payment is processed. Re-

ceipts can be emailed and/or printed for your records. 

Details of the payments are passed daily to the school where they will be receipted against your child's account. 

(Please note that payments made after 6.00pm will not appear in the school's account until the 2nd business 

day.) As a receipt has been issued from the payment page a further receipt will not be issued by the school. 

For any enquiries regarding the Online Payment process please contact the Front Office. 

 

Macksville Show 

The Macksville Show is fast approaching. We will be having a display of our kids’ work in the School’s  

Display section as well as Photography section. Students are also encouraged to enter the Pavillion Schedule 

Events i.e. Cookery, Craft, Fruit & Vegetables. Events may be viewed at www.macksvilleshow.com. 

Mr Freebairn and I had the opportunity to attend the North Coast Rugby League Trials in Yamba on Fri-

day. Mr Freebairn is the coach of the Opens Mid North Coast team. Angus, Mitchell and Tarran represent-

ed our school with great distinction. Angus was successful in making the North Coast team this year and 

will be off to Sydney for an exciting State Carnival later in the term. Mitchel tackled his heart out all day 

and Tarran had a few of his trademark weaving and jinking runs. Well done to all of the boys and thank 

you to their parents who made the long trek to Yamba for the day. 

Please remember that we have our NAPLAN testing next week for students in Year 3 and Year 5. It is vital-

ly important that these students are in attendance right throughout the week. If you have any questions 

about NAPLAN, please do not hesitate to give me a ring. 

Have a great week. 

Todd. 

Adamriginal is Back! 

Adam Hill will once again bring his cultural presentation to our school on Tuesday 30th May. Adamriginal 

has an abundant knowledge of Aboriginal culture and shares it with us through humour. 

Rugby Tots 

Rugby Tots is a dynamic weekly play session for 5-7 year old boys and girls, to develop their social and 

physical skills. This program runs each Friday at 3.45pm on our school oval. You can book at the Front 

Office or call 0422277670. 

Mother’s Day Stall 

Next Tuesday our P&C will be holding their Mother’s Day Stall. Gifts can be purchased for $1 - $5. If you’d 

like to help out in the stall, just meet in the hall on the day. 

Healthy School Canteen Strategy 

In the coming weeks, there will be gradual changes made to our canteen menu, to keep in line with the 

new Healthy School Canteen Strategy, which will be fully implemented by the end of 2018. 

Changes will include items being removed from the canteen menu, and replaced with healthier options. 

Students will also be asked for their input! 

Macksville Show Display 

Well done to our school on placing 3rd at  

Macksville Show’s School Display!! 
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Cross Country 



WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY MONDAY 

Name _______________ 

Class_______________ 

 

 

Lamb Burgers 

 

 

$5.50 

 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

 

Chilli Chicken  

Burger 

 

 

$4.00 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

Honey Soy Chicken 

Wings & Fried Rice 

 

 

$4.50 small 

$6.50 large 

 

 

 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

3 Party Pies 

Sauce 

Nippys  Milk 

$5.00 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

This is a paid advertisement. 


